#### KING INA



# King Ina PTFA

# newsletter Autumn 2018



#### It's beginning to look a lot like Christmas...

...As we're nearing the end of term, we thought this would be a great opportunity to share with you some of the work the PTFA has been doing since the start of the school year, and how the money you've helped to raise is being put to good use.

So far we've held a cake sale, a disco, run a logo competition (more on that in a moment!), organised the fabulous Christmas cards and ran a very successful stall at the recent Love Somerton Christmas Market. On top of this we've been planning for next week's School Christmas Fayre, which is set to be a brilliant occasion, which the children have very much been part of organising. With all the mufti day donations, we'll also be getting ready to raffle off some awesome hampers next month at the various nativity performances and carol concert.

Our brilliant team of helpers are also working on some fundraising projects with the school to secure major grants for iPads, new library books and to refresh some of the outdoor play areas. We hope that early next year you'll be able to support our fundraising through Tesco's Bags of Help (blue token) scheme in the Langport store... watch this space!

Many of you will hopefully already have seen that we've set the PTFA up on easyfundraising which is a way of helping to raise money through your online shopping.

Details of how to sign up in the box below.

Thanks to all your support and generous donations we've been able to support a variety of workshops, after school clubs, school trips, additional classroom resources and swimming lessons.

As ever, if you'd like to get involved and have ideas for other fundraising events, please let us know. If you're not sure who to speak to, please ask at either office!

## Didn't we do well...



Disco £281



Christmas Cards £573



Love Somerton Christmas Fayre £126



Cake Sale £234



easyfundraising £32 and rising!

# What's happening...



We have a winner!

Thank you to all who entered our competition to design a new logo. We asked the School Council to pick a winner...Well done Abbie-Faith Astall from Buzzards Class! Also highly commended were Aalia Astall (Puffins) Poppy Davidge (Pipits) George Knight (Merlins) and Ladusha Kukan (Red Kites) . Your prizes are on their way! Check out the design below, which we soon hope to have brought to life by the Art Club.

come and see Santa, sing along with the school choir, browse the food and craft stalls, mince pies, hot chocolate, games, Christmas face painting and more.

Oh, and we have a most brilliant raffle choc-full with prizes!

#### We need your help!

We welcome any cake donations that we can serve at the Christmas Fayre.
Please bring any bakes on the morning of 7th Dec.



# Raise funds for King Ina Academy PTFA every time you shop online Find us on easyfundraising to start: https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/invite/SVD6WZ/